
Pharmaceutical Universal Waste Stakeholders Group 
Public Comment Session 

April 9th, 4-6 p.m. 
Phoenix Auditorium, DEEP Offices, 79 Elm Street, Hartford, CT 

 

The Connecticut Department of Energy and Environmental Protection (DEEP) has established a 
Pharmaceutical Universal Waste Stakeholders Group comprised of professionals with broad 
pharmaceutical expertise to assist in the development of the regulations to propose hazardous 
pharmaceutical wastes to be managed as a Connecticut universal waste.  Designation as a 
Connecticut universal waste would be a less stringent regulatory framework than is currently 
required under the existing hazardous waste management regulations.  All Stakeholder 
documents are accessible online at Pharmaceutical Universal Waste Stakeholders Group 
Information and Meeting Schedule. 
 
DEEP welcomes public comments related to the development of the regulations to allow 
hazardous pharmaceutical wastes to be managed as a Connecticut universal waste. Your 
comments will assist the stakeholder’s group in carrying out its mission.  
 
Each speaker may be limited to three minutes; however the stakeholder’s group will also accept 
and review written comments. Please submit written comments to Michele DiNoia at 
michele.dinoia@ct.gov . 
 
For questions about the comment session, please contact Michele DiNoia at 860-424-3816, or 
at michele.dinoia@ct.gov . 
 

http://www.ct.gov/deep/lib/deep/waste_management_and_disposal/hazardous_waste/pharmaceutical_stakeholder_group/pharm_stakeholder_members.pdf
http://www.ct.gov/deep/cwp/view.asp?a=2718&q=535950&deepNav_GID=1967
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